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Monday 1st September 2025  

Y4 Dunlin 

National Curriculum – Swimming Sessions 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of the Physical Education curriculum after the summer holiday, your child will be taking part in a series of 
swimming sessions at The Zest Centre in Upperthorpe on Monday afternoons. 

Your child’s sessions will start on Monday 8th September 2025. 

Your child will attend 9 swimming sessions. Some children may be offered additional swimming sessions later in the 
year. 

On a ‘swimming day’ children will have lunch at 12:00pm and be expected to register for swimming at 12:35pm in their 
classroom. 

Children will be walking to and from The Zest Centre so please ensure your child is wearing appropriate outdoor 
clothing, including headwear and footwear, each Monday.  Please note that children cannot be collected from The Zest 
Centre and they will arrive back at school before the end of the school day. 

For the sessions themselves, please ensure that your child has the appropriate clothing (no below-knee shorts or 
bikinis) and a towel. Please also make sure, as with all Physical Education lessons, long hair is tied back and all 
jewellery is removed. 

Please complete the following Google Form to give your permission by Friday 5th September. 

https://forms.gle/AtxRjJwvbRZ1Nj4f6 

If your child has any medical conditions, please make a note of this on the form and ensure that any medication required 
is in school ready to be taken to the sessions. 

For pupils who need to wear goggles, you must provide consent via the Google Form. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr D Millns 

PE & Sport Teacher 

https://forms.gle/AtxRjJwvbRZ1Nj4f6

